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This rule is short sided and ill-advised. Electric vehicles do not work for rural daily drivers
particularly in the winter when battery's lose 20 percent of their charge due to the cold. Reintroduce
this rule 20 years from now when the technology will be sufficient to support it. Just because
California jumps off a cliff, do we need to?


